Amanda Brazee

From: Amanda Brazee

Sent: Thursday, April 14, 2016 9:52 AM

Subject: Brainerd Dispatch: Mississippi River Northwoods multi-use trail proposal
Members:

Below is a link to an article in today’s Brainerd Dispatch regarding the Mississippi River Northwoods multi-use trail
proposal. The article references both the Outdoor Heritage Fund and council and includes an interesting 3 minute video.

http://www.brainerddispatch.com/news/4009292-conservation-controversy-multi-use-trail-proposal-legacy-land-raises-
concerns

Details about the public comment period ending tomorrow, April 15", appear at the end of the article.
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